
     

November 8, 2010 

 

 

 

Chairman George Miller 

Committee on Education and Labor 

U.S. House of Representatives 

2181 Rayburn  

Washington, DC 20515  

 

Ranking Member John Kline 

Committee on Education and Labor 

U.S. House of Representatives 

2101 Rayburn 

Washington, DC 20515  

 

 

Dear Chairman Miller and Ranking Member Kline: 

 

As food and agriculture suppliers, we applaud your efforts to improve the health of our nation's 

children by reauthorizing and updating the many programs under the Child Nutrition Act. 

 

The Senate unanimously passed S. 3307, the "Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act of 2010" last 

August.  Given the very limited time left in this congressional session, our organizations support 

immediate passage of S. 3307 in the House of Representatives. 

 

We join the many other public health and nutrition groups who have come together to support 

passage and enactment of S. 3307 now, and we stand ready to help you achieve that goal.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

American Bakers Association   

American Beverage Association 

American Feed Industry Association  

Apple Processors Association 

Grocery Manufacturers Association 

International Bottled Water Association 

International Dairy Foods Association 

Institute of Shortening and Edible Oils 
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National Corn Growers Association 

National Farmers Union 

National Meat Association 

National Milk Producers Federation 

National Sustainable Agriculture Coalition 

Organic Trade Association 

Southern Peanut Farmers Association 

Soyfoods Association of North America 

United Egg Producers 

United Egg Association 

United Fresh Produce Association 

US Apple Association 

  

 


